
LOWELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
TEANECK, NJ PTO

Help support our students, teachers, and school community
by joining the Lowell PTO today!!!  Your membership supports
student programs, educational enrichment, teacher
appreciation and more. There is no obligation to volunteer
your time  -- but your support makes everything we do
possible. 

Your dues and any additional donations are tax deductible 

Dues are $25 per family
Pay via Zelle - lowellpto@gmail.com

Please include your child’s name in the memo line
or send cash to the main office

SCAN HERE TO SIGN UP

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEzczDHxQuN7S-_lE-tNXzx9LZkm6h1vEovHNotpu8QfQ4GA/viewform

